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� The Cherokee County Board of Supervisors met in regular session on Tuesday, July 6, 2010 with 
Jeff Simonsen, Larry Prunty, Dean Schmidt, Mark Leeds, and Terry Graybill present. The press was not 
represented.  Unless otherwise indicated, all votes were offered as follows:  Ayes – Schmidt, Graybill, 
Prunty, Leeds, Simonsen; Nayes – none; Abstentions – none.   
 Motion by Leeds, seconded by Schmidt to approve the agenda and minutes of the previous 
meeting.  Motion carried. 
 Dave Shanahan, County Engineer, discussed flood damage and a wage authorization.   
 Motion by Graybill, seconded by Prunty to approve an $18.61 wage authorization for Mike 
Halder as Secondary Roads Sign Foreman.  Motion carried. 
 Dawn Jones Coombs, County Recorder, presented her June 30, 2010 Quarterly Revenue Report. 
 Motion by Schmidt, seconded by Leeds to approve the Recorder’s Quarterly Report as presented.  
Motion carried. 
 Motion by Leeds, seconded by Prunty to appoint Lisa Langlitz as the Cherokee County General 
Relief Director effective July 1, 2010.  Motion carried. 
 Motion by Graybill, seconded by Schmidt to approve a final $4,411.71 wage payout to Marty 
Jenness.  Motion carried. 
 Motion by Leeds, seconded by Schmidt to approve a final $6,009.54 wage payout to Ron Goth.  
Motion carried. 
 Motion by Graybill, seconded by Leeds to approve a final $1,960.20 wage payout to Kady 
Brauninger.  Motion carried. 
 Motion by Graybill, seconded by Leeds to approve the appointment of Sara Lucas as Deputy 
Auditor, Kristi Petersen as Human Resources Director, and $14.85 wage authorizations for Natalie 
Rassel and Jill Titcomb as Auditor’s Assistants.  Motion carried. 
 There being no further business, Chairman Simonsen adjourned the meeting at 10:30 a.m. 
 All board agendas and minutes are available online at www.cherokeecountyiowa.com  
 
 
____________________________________ Attest: ______________________________________ 
                 Jeff Simonsen, Chairman    Kris Glienke, County Auditor 


